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Stewards confirm that on Thursday, 8 August 2013 the Strathalbyn racetrack was 

inspected by Chairman of Stewards, Johan Petzer.  The track presented safe for racing 

and was rated a Slow 6, with some parts of the track closer to a Dead 5.  At this stage 

Stewards hold no concerns for the meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 14 August 2013 to 

continue. 
 

Stewards will continue to monitor the track and it will again be inspected as required in 

the days leading up to the race meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 
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